
Is Europe on the right road in reforming vehicle safety rules? 
  
On 17 May, the European Commission proposed to reform existing regulations concerning vehicle 
safety technologies. Hosted by Member of the European Parliament Dr. Dieter-Lebrecht Koch, this 
event will bring key decision makers and stakeholders together in the European Parliament in order 
to discuss whether or not the Commission’s proposal is taking the right approach to improving road 
safety. The meeting will take the shape of a 3 course meal in the Members’ Salon of the European 
Parliament and is strictly by invitation only. 
 
 
Room: Members´ Salon in European Parliament 
 
Type of event: 3 course meal 
 
Time of event: 12.30 – 14.30 (registration from 12.00) 
 
Moderator: Geoff Meade 
 
 
Before/as first course is being served: 
  

o MEP Dr. Dieter-Lebrecht Koch - Welcome and introduction 
 
Once first course is finished: 
 

o Commissioner Bienkowska – Key note speech (TBC) 
 
During the second course: 
 

o Dr. Ulrich Veh – Safety Director - ACEA  
o Dr. Reinhard Kolke - Chief Technology Officer - ADAC  

 
During the desert: 
 

o Mr. Rudolf Kaschnitz - Transport Attaché, Austrian Permanent Representation  
 

After desert: 
 

o Closing remarks – MEP Ms. Róża Gräfin von Thun und Hohenstein (TBC) 
 
  


